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Dear Phil and Grant <.:;,;''::;0J /~.,~ ' 
<~·'· '.J \'I-., ~ 

Thank you for your letter of 22 Noverobe$~$h~o/'W~~~~~~= our collective priorities for 
Auckland. ".'""- );' ~-""'--.::- \"' "~/ /~~ ""',~.,. .....__. / \ '> 
I agree that a close working p~~lp betwe_~A . nd Council and central government 
Is critical in achieving the ~'i-~jerm~s for Auckland, and therefore, for New 
Zealand. In this context, y~~Js~'d)llree ~~~~~fYareas for working together in your letter. 

eWil'obri~e:;? /> ::... --7 
A joint and agreed d[(/:~::::\v _t ~~~Y__../ 
I share your vi.~ew_Jtla~~gree~~int development strategy, focused on the critical 
priorities for Auck _ ousi~~~astructure development, makes sense. I understand 
that council ~ ye een ~l'l(lf:t9 with MBIE officials on a draft Terms of Reference for 
this work, wfj~ res that it complements and builds upon other work streams underway, 
lncludinJI,t~e'~ _r;Gt(fand~_n~~rt Alignment Project (ATAP) refresh. I hope these can be 
agr"~~:tfle ~~reak. 
/~~~4i!-~71(~~Cfln1endati~ns . . .. 

(<'~staffrfitavEf been workmg With Mmlstry of Transport off1c1als on the draft Terms of 
',~renc~f~~ TAP refresh. Again, it would be ideal if this could be agreed before the 
cti'rist~:Qr~: I would like, in this context, to emphasise the importance I attach to 
ens~-ihaf the ATAP refresh focuses on identifying a balanced set of transport 
~~re priorities across the Auckland region. 

(;.- f¥a1 Fuel Tax 

\~,J k you for your assurance that legislation for a regional fuel tax will be passed with 
~-urgency, in 2018. As we have discussed, the ability to implement a regional fuel tax (RFT) 

as soon as practical will provide a critical new revenue stream for Auckland Council to fund 
transport infrastructure priorities, particularly those identified by ATAP. 

I believe that it is very important that the legislation introducing the RFT will ensure that 
Council has the apprqpriate flexibility to expend revenues derived from it, on both the capital 
and operational costs of building and operating transport infrastructure. 

OFFICE OFTHE MAYOR Of AUCKlAND 
Auckland Council, Level27, 135 Albert St, Auckland 1010, New Zealand 

Private Bag 92300, Wellesley St, Auckland 1142, New Zealand 
T: +64 9 301 0101 



M
Office of thef ~~ 

ayoro ~T~ 
Auckland~ 

Because of the statutory timeframe of our 1 0-year budget, pace is of the essence for afr) 
three areas of work. I strongly encourage this work being done as a matleJ;..if.P.!:l!gency anqjfl~'"' 
the sh~rtest time possible. , '( <.'l'' /) ··,~ 

Yours sincerely 
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